
  

 

The New School Year 
Are you a little bit worried about going back to 
school or college after such a long time away? 
You won’t be alone. Things may be very strange 
at first but you will soon get used to the new 
routines; and try to remember that you are all 
in the same situation. 

The Coronavirus pandemic has affected the 
lives of everyone; and we must continue to 
keep everyone safe from harm. You can help 
those around you by remembering four things. 

1) Wash your hands to regularly for at least 20 
seconds. Use hand sanitiser and keep your 
hands away from your face. 

2) Remember to cough or sneeze into your 
elbow to catch any nasty bugs. 

3) Make sure you get plenty of sleep, rest, 
exercise and healthy food. This will help you to 
stay fit and well. 

4) Social distancing will also help to keep other 
people safe, especially those are already ill 
with other diseases. 

Don’t forget that if you are feeling worried or 
anxious, make sure that you talk to someone 
you trust, so that they can help you. 

 

Harvest Festival  
Sunday 20th September 
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A couple of pictures that you 
might like to colour in. 

 

WORDSEARCH ~ Right To Do Good 
(You can read this story on page 2.) 

 

 

 

Can you find your way through the maze? 
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Kid’s Zone 

Have you seen the page on our website dedicated especially for you at: 
http://stpaulsfairhaven.weebly.com/kids-zone.html? 


